
Parent Update: 
Please note that we do not have the resources to make deliveries to 
students throughout the day, nor will we interrupt classroom time for a 
delivery. As a general rule, all student deliveries will occur during the 
last 10 minutes of the school day. Please take a moment the night 
before and review, with your child, the plans for the next day and 
double check that they have everything that they need for school in 
the morning. 
 
Please note that food deliveries cannot be accepted. We have a 
wonderful hot lunch program here and students are more than 
welcome to enjoy fine cuisine. We do not have the ability to deliver 
food, nor are we setup to meet food handling requirements. Please 
help your child by making sure the night before that they are all set 
for the next school day. Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 
Please know that while we enjoy birthdays, balloons and gifts will not 
be allowed during the school day. Please have the balloons and gifts 
waiting for your child when he/she arrives home from school. 
 
Fines that students have incurred can now be found on Parent Power 
School Portal. Information about Parent Power School Portal is 
provided above under Parent Information. 
	


